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 The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
  Phone (530)621-6438 

 
 
 
October 12, 2021 
 
To: All Respondents 
 
Re: RFQ #22-918-006 – Airport Consulting Services 
  
 
The evaluation of the submitted statements of qualifications for the subject RFQ has 
been completed. Below is the selected respondent: 
 
Brandley Engineering, Inc. 
 
An Agreement for Services will be negotiated by the County of El Dorado, Planning and 
Building Department. 
 
For questions, please contact Tyler Prince at 530-621-6438. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the RFQ process. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michele Weimer 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 
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